
Doin’s Editor Report 
January 19, 2025 

 
There were some issues getting the January-March 2025 issue out this time. I apologize 
that they used the wrong file to print the magazine.  I pride myself on a very professional 
magazine and was so disappointed when I received my magazine in the mail to see that 
a mistake had been made at the printer.  I have addressed this with the printer and 
steps will be put in place to make sure this does not happen again.  
 
Our next deadline is February 15 for the April-May-June magazine.  
 
If there are questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or anyone on the Doin’s 
staff.  
 
Edythe Weber 
Doin’s Editor 
doins@kc.rr.com 
(816) 830-0350 (Cell) 
 
 


